SGFS N1018

Title : Liaison Statement to the OIW on Standardization Process

Source : ISO/IEC JTC1/SGFS

SGFS thanks the OIW for its liaison statement on the Standardization Process (OIW/OSE-TC/93.071 =
SGFS N997) and understands the rationale for the goals identified in that document.

SGFS, however, does not believe that the actions requested are within the scope of SGFS.

SGFS, therefore suggests that if it so desires the OIW and/or members may submit this document to
JTC1 through its National Body organizations dealing with JTC1 procedures.



